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The Administrative Team for First, Crown Point is happy to update the Assembly 
on our progress. On Sunday, January 15, 2017, the Reverend Jane Young filled 
the pulpit at First, Crown Point for her first Sunday. From that Sunday she has 
begun her service as the transitional pastor. I was able to attend her first meeting 
with the Session as well as Jennifer Burns Lewis to support the transition to her 
leadership. Following that meeting, we decided to not continue to staff any of the 
church’s committees.  

We remain available for any consulting or help in any way with Jane, the session 
or congregation and believe that will continue in 2017. 

A HUGE thank you again to the entire team of Mark Mueller and Quincy 
Washington who served as Co-Moderators of the Session, Jill Kitowski and Hank 
Cox as well as tremendous support from Jennifer Burns Lewis, Catherine Moran 
and Linda Long. 

I am certain that the everyone involved with First, Crown Point would very much 
welcome your continued prayers as they move into a new period of service to 
Christ. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Rick Ryan, CRE Elston 

Team Moderator 
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